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The measure should be passed because if passed it will be a new way for more 

money to be put into circulation. More people will want to take their side by sides or 

quads and go to places they mightve not gone to before or take more vacations 

because of this. And this means more people outside visiting stores or any business. 

In doing this people spend money whether its to eat or buy fuel and they help out 

other people by supporting their business in buying with them. Even simply 

registering your machine to be street legal at the dmv will help the state alot. Many 

people will love to be able to drive their offroad vehicles on the road and will all be 

going to register their vehicle for on road use very soon, gladly paying for it. This new 

channel of money flowing into the state will allow the state to have more funds to do 

what it desires if its improving the roads or improving the community. People love 

offroad vehicles and enjoy doing things that include their favorite things. Being able to 

drive your machine instead of your car to the store or cruise for fun is what many 

Oregonians will be likely to do once this measure is passed. Alot of people stand to 

benefit from this measure monetarily including all business owners and the state.  


